
 
PTFA ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 02 OCTOBER 2013 9.30AM 

 

Present  Wendy McClellan  Apologies Sara Ainsworth 

  Clare Fitton     Sam Campion-Gibson 

  Lesley-Anne Whittaker 

  Chris Pugh 

  John Pugh 

  Catasha Fowler 

  Brenda Page 

 

1. TREASURERS ANNUAL REPORT FOR SCHOOL YEAR 2012/13 

WMc distributed the Annual report detailing funds raised over the year 2012/13 and a copy of 

the audited accounts. 

 

2. EXISTING COMMITTEE STAND DOWN 

NOMINATIONS AND ELECTION OF COMMITTEE POSTS FOR SCHOOL YEAR 

2013/14 (COMMITTEE POSTS ARE CHAIR, TREASURER AND SECRETARY) 

WMc asked those present for nominations for the posts of Chair, Treasurer and Secretary.  

The previous treasurer Stephanie Donaldson has requested not to be part of the PTFA as her 

child has transferred to another school out of borough.   

The election results were Sam Campion-Gibson for Chair, Wendy McClellan for Treasurer 

and Clare Fitton for Secretary. 

 

3. PROJECT FOR THIS YEAR AND FUNDRAISING PLANS 

Fundraising ideas were discussed and it was decided that there would be one event a term. 

Autumn term – Christmas Bingo Wednesday 4
th
 December  

A own clothes day to be arranged and prizes of wine and chocolates to be requested. 

Spring term – Fashion Show 

Summer term – Car boot sale (WMc to check if licence needed) 

CP informed the meeting that Wire FM will advertise community events over the radio, the 

Gannett Corporation and Awards for All give donations and the Christy singers will sing 

whilst people collect money with buckets (WMc to check if license needed). 

Other ideas raised to look into: 

 Asda – green tokens 

 Morrisons/M&S – bag packing 

 Recycle bank – blue bins 

 Sponsored walk and picnic 

The PTFA will discuss a project for the year with Sara Ainsworth at the next meeting. 

 

4. ANY OTHER BUSINESS 

None 

 

5. DATE OF NEXT MEETING 

The date of next meeting was arranged for Tuesday 26
th
 November 2013 at 9.30am. 

 


